JOHN KIRKHAM

From: KIRSTY GREEN

Sent: 12 January 2022 08:03
To: 'Ashley Stockton’

Cc: JOHN KIRKHAM
Subject: RE: Sugar Club

Good morning,

Just keep myself and John updated with regards to your results and when your isolation ends please so that we can
arrange a meeting with you.

Thank you
Regards,

Kirsty Green

Licensing Enforcement Officer

South Yorkshire Police Licensing Department
c/o Barnsley Police Headquarters
Churchfields

Barnsley

§70 2DL

Email: kirsty.green@southyorks.pnn.police.uk
T: 01226 736046

M: 07917212736

Website address - southyorks.police.uk

i Youlks

Tackling child sexual exploitation is a priority for the Force and it is the responsibility of everyone to help spot the
signs and say something.

For more information visit www.southyorkshire.police.uk/spotthesizns

Please be advised that the content of emails may be submitted as evidence to a Licensing hearing should issues
arising not be resolved. The Local Council may post them as part of the process on their Website which has public
access.

From: Ashley Stockton [mailto:ashleystockton81@icloud.com]
Sent: 11 January 2022 17:55

To: KIRSTY GREEN <Kirsty.Green@southyorks.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: Re: Sugar Club

Hi Kirsty still waiting, I’'m guessing mid next week should be fine?

Ashley Stockton
Director Truth32/fire lounge/the barn/the sugar club



07425935994/01226244433

On 10 Jan 2022, at 13:47, KIRSTY GREEN <Kirsty.Green@southyorks.pnn.police.uk> wrote:

Good afternoon,

We received some information on the 08.01.2022 of underage frequenting Sugar Club. Officers
attending and have also voiced concerns regarding a number of individuals that appeared to be
underage and were unable to produce any ID when approached.

I would like to arrange a visit with you to discuss further and ensure that you have the necessary in
place in connection with age verification.

In addition | would also like to review all your training that you have in place in staff and ensure that
you are compliant with conditions on your licence. | understand after speaking with Hartwood
Estates that you are awaiting a PCR test after feeling unwell. If you could please let me know the
outcome of this and when you are available that would be much appreciated.

Thank you
Regards,

Kirsty Green

Licensing Enforcement Officer

South Yorkshire Police Licensing Department
c/o Barnsley Police Headquarters
Churchfields

Barnsley

S70 2DL

Email: kirsty.green@southyorks.pnn.police.uk
T: 01226 736046
M: 07917212736

Website address - southyorks.police.uk
B30 Youl 52

Tackling child sexual exploitation is a priority for the Force and it is the responsibility of everyone to
help spot the signs and say something.

For more information visit www.southyorkshire.police.uk/spotthesizns

Please be advised that the content of emails may be submitted as evidence to a Licensing hearing
should issues arising not be resolved. The Local Council may post them as part of the process on
their Website which has public access.



SYP Alerts offers information about local policing issues by text, email or voice message.
Sign-up now at www.sypalerts.co.uk #SignMeUp

SYP Alerts offers information about local policing issues by text, email or voice message. Sign-up now at
www.sypalerts.co.uk #SignMeUp



